
 

 

 

Commencing 

Monday, September 22, 2025 

Until approx.  

Wednesday, September 24, 2025 

 

Hours of flushing will be 

9:00PM to 3AM 

Monday thru Wednesday. 
If you have any questions or concerns, please call Rising Sun Town Hall  

at (410) 658-5353  

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please call Rising Sun Town Hall at (410) 
658-5353  

WHY ARE WATER MAINS FLUSHED? 

Water main flushing is generally completed 
twice a year to test the hydrants for efficient 

water flow and pressure. Water main flushing 
also allows the Town to remove any sediment 

from the water lines. 

 

WHAT CAN I EXPECT DURING THIS 
PERIOD? 

During water main flushing, residents may 
experience temporary changes in water 

pressure or clarity.    

Do NOT wash white or light-colored laundry 
during the flushing operations.  

Wash a load of dark colored clothes first. If your 
laundry becomes stained, do not dry it. Wash it 

again with clean water and detergent, using a 
rust removing agent. 

If water is discolored, run cold & hot water 
faucets until water is clear.  

Check faucet screens for trapped particles. 


